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Some small changes have been rolled out to the melbpc.org.au website to improve the user experience for
new visitors to the site.

The changes are around the top menu which currently looks like this

 

and

Following the changes Member Login and Member Services are combined into one menu item and it
will look like this when you “mouse over” it:
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You will be able to access all previous pages from the revised menu items.

 

A button will also be added under “Quick Links” to access the Event Calendar with one click.


